Donahue, Jessica

From: Li, Ningning

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 12:46 PM
To: Donahue, Jessica

Subject: FW: Basiden tank D-17

From: Jim Searcy [mailto:j.searcy@srs-llc.net]
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 8:02 AM
To: Li, Ningning <Ningning.Li@blackhillscorp.com>
Subject: Basiden tank D-17

*** This email is from an EXTERNAL sender ***
Use caution before responding. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. If
this email appears to be sent from a BHC employee or department, verify its authenticity before acting or responding.
Contact the Helpdesk with any questions.

Good Morning NingNing,

On the 26" Of September we started installing the liner for the secondary containment wich was completed on
the 5™ of October. The liner that was installed and welded together was 26 mil woven coated liner. We did have to use
600ft of 6inch seam tape for extra protection around the bottom of the tank due to that liner being HDPE wich is a
different material. It was welded as well the best as possible so the tape is an extra insurance that is made for this type
of applications. The liner is 90,300 SQF. If you have any other questions please fill free to email me or call thanks.

Jim Searcy
SRS-LLC
Field Supervisor

Cell# 970-644-2174



